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 F.2 (E)/2015-NDMA (MW/ Flood Warning-03) 

Government of Pakistan 
National Disaster Management Authority 

(Prime Minister’s Office) 
ISLAMABAD 

 

                                                                                                                                22 July 2015 

 

Subject: SIGNIFICANT RAINFALL / FLOODING IN SINDH AND BALOCHISTAN 

 

 According to latest Meteorological & Hydrological conditions analyzed by Flood 

Forecasting Division Lahore, an active Monsoon weather system is likely to affect Sindh 

province which may cause fairly widespread thunderstorm / rain of moderate intensity with 

heavy falls at isolated places and very heavy falls at some places during next 4-5 days. 

Urban flooding is expected in main cities including Karachi during the period.  

2. Scattered thunderstorm of moderate intensity with isolated heavy falls is also 

expected in Balochistan especially northeast central and coastal Balochistan which may 

also cause flooding in local nullahs and rivers. 

3. In view of above, it is requested that all concerned should be cautioned / forewarned to 

take all necessary precautionary measures to avoid any loss of lives and damage to public as 

well as private property.  

 

4. Forwarded for information / necessary action, please. 

 
 
 
 
 

Lieutenant Colonel 
For Chairman NDMA 

(Raza Iqbal) 
Telephone No:  051 9205035 

Fax: 051 9205086 
Time of Issue: 1500 hours 
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To:  Director General, PDMA Sindh, Karachi 

  Director General, PDMA Balochistan, Quetta 

Copy To:  Secretary Ministry of Climate Change, Islamabad 

Chief Secretary Sindh, Karachi 

Chief Secretary Balochistan, Quetta 

Joint Staff, Headquarters, Rawalpindi 

General Headquarters Military Operations Directorate (MO-4) 

 


